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I’m writing in support of this bill. Using Lakeview Or, as a great example of legalizing 

on-road use of OHV’s. Having spent much time in this area, the community has really 

benefited from short in-town commutes using OHV’s.  

This is not only saving on fuel, but costly vehicle maintenance as well. The 

community has shown how to responsibly operate OHV’s with respect to other 

drivers as well as pedestrians.  

Thank you, 

Trace Clemens 


